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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 23-002 
 

TO  :  ALL DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, DEPARTMENT CHAIRS,  

   INSTITUTE DIRECTORS AND GE COORDINATORS 

      

                           

 

THROUGH :  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D. 
      Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
 
 
 FROM  :  ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D. 
     Director 

 

SUBJECT :  Revised Flowchart on the Adoption of GE Courses 

 

DATE  :  11 September 2023 

 
 

This is to inform everyone of the attached Memorandum No. OVPAA 2023-96: Revised Flowchart 

on the Adoption of GE Courses. For reference and guidance, please.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

cc:   Office of the University Registrar 






